
Hello i3 Families,

Based on our recent COVID-19 parent survey data, we found that approximately one third of i3
families would like a remote option at this time. We have done our best to respond to this
request as well as consider the high rate of community spread at this time. We are offering a
temporary remote learning option from September 20-October 7. Students in this option will
return to school on October 12, 2021. Any decision to continue the remote option will be made
closer to October 7th and will be based on community COVID-19 numbers at that point in time.
We will give families some advance notice if we plan to continue this option.

Registration will be available from September 10th-16th. Any registrations after Thursday,
September 16, will not be accepted.

In order to register for the temporary remote learning option, parents must initial and
sign a parent contract. Please read this document carefully as this remote option will be
different from the one offered in 2020-2021. Register and sign through this link (will not
be active until Friday, September 10th).

At this time, remote learning will be 90% asynchronous. In other words, students will be required
to complete the majority of the assigned work independently. There will not be live instruction
through Zoom for the core academic content. Please consider whether this is a fit for your child
academically.

Remote learning will include the following, but it may vary slightly based on your child's
individual teacher:

-Assignments and lessons will be asynchronous, meaning live lessons on Zoom will NOT be
part of remote learning at this time. It will be mostly computer or paper-based activities and
lessons.
-A digital “Week at a Glance” will guide students through their assignments and activities for the
week.
- A short weekly check-in with the child’s teacher as a whole group will be offered via Zoom.
-Attendance will be based on assignment completion. After two or more consecutive days or
four days total of missing assignments, the student will be asked to return to school on campus.
-An iPad and headphones will be provided for remote learning.
-Food service for the week will be provided; meal kits will need to be picked up at the school or
a bus hub location (TBD).
-Intervention, special education, or gifted services will be offered as applicable.

Please reach out if you have any questions. Thank you for your support!

i3 Admin Team

https://forms.gle/E1iAkK8onmgarwPt7

